
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors of 
Wednesday Summer Twilight Series 

 

The Race Committee has issued a revised set of Sailing Instructions as follows: 

 

http://rycv.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Sailing-Instructions-

Wednesday-Twilight-2020-2021-V6.pdf  

 

The change to the starting procedure reducing the number of starts from 4 to 3 

has been incorporated. The Race Committee has determined that all courses 

other than Course 7 are deleted to reduce confusion. The laid mark “A” has been 

removed so that the first mark is now “R3” The effect of this is to allow more time 

for the Start Boat to set a good Start Line. 

 

Andy Warner  

Sailing Manager 

08/02/22 
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